
Livonia Public Schools 
Finance Office 

 
Date: April 25, 2017 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Interim Superintendent 
    
From:  Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
Re:   New Purchasing Card Policy  
 

We would like to continue the discussion on the new Purchasing Card Policy 
at the Policy Committee meeting on Monday, May 1, 2017. Please let me 
know if you have any questions. Thank you. 
 

 
 AS/kp 
 
 c: Board of Education 
 

 
 


